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Hello to the new 6SW, 

I hope this letter finds you all well and you are excited for the upcoming school 
year! I am thrilled to introduce myself as your new class share teacher for Year 
6 alongside Mr Scott, Mrs Johnson and Mrs Page (who will be known as Miss 
Smith as of September). I have the pleasure of teaching you Thursday and Friday 
and Mr Scott teach you Monday – Wednesday. I know some of you and your 
families very well from working with you whilst you were in Year 4, and I am 
really looking forward to working with you all again this year.  

I know this is an important year for all of you, filled with new challenges, 
opportunities, and exciting adventures, and I am eager to embark on this journey with you. Year 6 
is an essential time in your education. We will be preparing for SATs, and developing skills that will 
serve you well in secondary school and beyond. Together, we will explore new subjects, tackle 
challenging projects, and prepare for your SATs with confidence. But it's not all about exams – we'll 
also be working on building strong friendships, creativity, and furthering your enjoyment of the 
wider curriculum. While we will work hard, we will also make time for fun and activities that allow 
you to explore your interests and talents, giving you lots of opportunities to shine bright. 

As English Lead, I am particularly passionate about nurturing a love for reading and writing. We will 
dive into engaging texts and sharpen our writing skills. I believe that a strong foundation in English 
not only helps with your academic achievements, but also enriches your understanding of the world 
and your ability to communicate effectively. 

In our classroom, I believe in creating a positive, inclusive, and engaging learning environment, 
encouraging everyone to be kind to one another. I want each of you to feel valued and heard, and 
I am always open to your thoughts, ideas, and questions. Whether it's a tricky math problem, an 
exciting science experiment, a fascinating history lesson, or a piece of creative writing, we will tackle 
it together with enthusiasm and curiosity. 

I am excited to find out all about you and to discuss some of the fantastic things we have to look 
forward to in Year 6. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer break. I look forward to seeing each one of you in September and 
hearing about your summer adventures. I can’t wait to tell you all what I have been up to! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Walker 


